6/21/2023

Dear Ms. Swartz,

Please accept this letter as my formal resignation from my position as a Special Education
Teacher at Scotis-Glenvilie High School. My resignation will be effective August 29, 2023 and |
will remain on school health and dental insurance until that date. Thank you.

Sincerely,

Nithoteen—

Nichole Evans



